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Napi’s Vision Statement:
Napi Elementary School, a community of families, students, and staff will work to ensure the very best education for all our
children through teaching, guidance, support, and structure.

Napi’s Mission Statement:

Napi Elementary School is committed to providing high-quality instruction and support to promote the highest achievement of all
students, both academically and behaviorally.

Red Ribbon Week
On October 21st, several community members hosted a Red Ribbon event at Napi Elementary
for our students. Patrick Armstrong, Marti Rutherford, Misty Keller, and the Sheriff’s
Department took time out of their day to talk with our students about making good choices and
remaining drug and alcohol free. We thank all of the above community members for taking the

time to talk to our students. Additionally, students received incentives daily for supporting the
daily Red Ribbon Themes.

Staff Wellness Day
Napi staff enjoyed a day of cricket making, moccasin making, coffee bar, and good company. It

was a well needed Staff Wellness Day.




Family Night
Thank you to Mrs. Armstrong, Mrs. Peterson, and Ms. Guardipee for hosting October’s Family
Night. Thank you to Ms. Guardipee, Mrs. HeavyRunner and their Napi Pep Club Members for
all of their hard work in building the Haunted House Hallway and hosting over a 100 students
and community members over the course of two evenings!

Awards Day
Napi Elementary hosted the first award assembly of the school year on October 29th. We
celebrated 133 students who achieved Honor Roll, 72 students who achieved 4.0 Honor Roll,
23 students who achieved Perfect Attendance students, and 44 students who achieved 95%
Attendance awards. We thank all parents and community members that attended and celebrated
the achievements of all of our students! Before ending the celebration, students challenged their
parents to a dance off to YMCA! All did a great job!

Annual Napi Staff Halloween Food Contest
Staff participated in Napi’s annual halloween food contest. First place went to Mrs. Tailfeathers

with her deer meat. Second place went to Mrs. Wagner and Mrs. Birds with their finger foods.
Third place winner was Ms. Racine with her edible ear wax/q-tips.




Fun Day---October 31st
Students and staff enjoyed the morning participating in activities of their choice. Students were
rewarded for their hard work during the 1st Quarter of school. Twenty six activities were
hosted this quarter for students to select from. Shout out to the entire Napi Team for their
outstanding teamwork and hosting a great event for the kids! Shout out to Napi’s students for
having a 92% attendance rate on Halloween Day! Mr. Andreas worked with teachers to ensure
that all students received a costume if needed by means of a donation.

Attendance
Student Attendance: October Staff Attendance:
4th Grade: 87% Certified: 90%
5th Grade: 88% Classified: 80%
Home Visits: 2

Instructional Coaches--Submitted by Mrs. Wagner and Mrs. Bragg
During the month of October we had a full agenda of many items that needed to be met before
our MAST testing. We started by doing a PD with our homeroom teachers on implementing
ORF and NCF-T goal setting as well as implementing our small group for math.
Although we took part in several activities such as Homecoming parade, Red ribbon, the

District writing assessment and Halloween/Fun Day we kept our focus on instruction without
skipping a beat.

We have completed our first Fall Benchmark testing with about 95% of our students tested! We
have also completed our first district writing assessment with the help of our 5th grade teachers
scoring our 4th graders papers.

We hosted a bat making arts and craft during our fun Friday and both the students and coaches
had a blast.

We continue to actively work in classrooms modeling for our new staff and provide support as
needed. The coaches both have at least 2 active coaching cycles at this time.






